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Dear Sir,

              I respect your newspaper and recognize its reach and influence. Therefore, I feel it appropriate to raise the issue of the photograph that appeared on the front page in the Monday 23rd edition and that referred to the first round of the Romanian presidential elections, an article signed by Mr. Thomas Escritt.

Romania is an EU member state of near 23 million inhabitants that has a long standing record of harmonious relations between its varied ethnic, religious and social groupings. As a Romanian, who has the added perspective of having lived and worked in Western Europe and the USA, I do not see the relevance of using an image of a Roma woman casting her ballot in order to present the Romanian election.

For too long the issues of the Roma peoples have been treated as being synonymous with Romania. Roma have and continue to live in many countries across Europe. The mere similarity between the word Roma and Romania should not be reason for such a suggestion. 

The effect of this characterization is to confuse the issues relating to the Roma people. Further, it suggests that Romania is a country where the Roma people and their issues are dominant. 
Too often this co-mingling of issues and identities has led to detrimental effects to all parties.

I would suggest that a newspaper of the standing of the FT should rise above such simple stereotyping and rather present Romania and Roma peoples in more specific and defined ways.

Yours, with respect,

Ana Birchall,

